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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

To: All bidders of record 

Project: Lone Pine State Park – Pedestrian Bridge Project 

FWP Project #: 7196112 

Date: April 2, 2021 

From: Robert Smith, P.E., Project Manager 

 

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Proposal Form and on the Bid 
Envelope. Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification. 

 

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents. Clarification and/or modifications are as follows: 

1. The project engineer has reviewed the qualifications of two prefabricated bridge manufacturer’s and 
determined that they appear to meet the “or equal” specification requirement. Those manufacturer’s 
are: 

R.T.I Bridge 
Attn:  Jamie Holzberger 
89 Kruger Road 
Plains, MT 59859 
Phone: 406-240-2470 
Email:  Jamie@rtibridge.com 
Website:  www.rtibridge.com 

and 

Wheeler 
Attn:  Matt Winters 
Phone:  612-249-0838 
Email:  mwinters@wheeler1892.com 
Website:  www.wheeler1892.com 
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